
November, 2017 
Dear Valued Customers, 

SIGMAKOKI CO., LTD. 
Sales Department 

Notice of end of production and 
successor products of Beamsplitter Holders (BSH) 

 
Thank you very much for your constant patronage. 
 
Please be announced that Beamsplitter Holders (BSH) were discontinued at the end of 
October, 2017. 
 
Although these products have not been put on our catalogs and website since 2012, we 
continued production especially for some customers after that. 
 
Considering the transition to the new model which started 5 years ago was made well enough, 
we have decided to discontinue the production. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  

 
Sincerely, 

 

Discontinued products Successor products 

  
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

BSHL-12.7BP 

（Used for replacement of both BSH-12 and BSH-15B）

（Used for replacement of BSH-15R）

RO-6-20 

BSH-12.7 

BSH-15B 

BSH-15R 

BSHL-12.7-2 / BSHL-15-2 


